
From: Jessica Erhard
To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: Block Northern Pass
Date: Tuesday, December 19, 2017 9:45:47 AM

Jessica Erhard
508 Salmon falls rd
Rochester, NH 03868

December 19, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

The Northern Pass will be detrimental to NH. Please do not pass!

Sincerely,
Jessica Erhard
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